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April 22, 2021 

Via email - ben.wade@state.co.us 

Ben Wade 
Water Conservation Coordinator 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
1313 Sherman St. Room 718 
Denver, CO 80203 
 

Re: Tri-County Water Conservancy District Water Efficiency Plan 50 Percent Progress Report  

Dear Mr. Wade, 
 
Wright Water Engineers, Inc., (WWE) on behalf of the Tri-County Water Conservancy District 
(TCWCD), is pleased to present you the 50 percent progress report for the Tri-County Water 
Conservancy District Water Efficiency Plan (WEP).  The Colorado Water Conservation Board 
(CWCB) awarded the TCWCD funding for the project on October 23, 2020, Contract POGG1, 
PDAA,202100002425.   
 
Specific tasks performed by WWE included:  

Task 1: Physical Water System Components Including Water Rights Coordination and Information 
Gathering.  

 WWE received the Notice to Proceed from TCWCD.  WWE held a teleconference kickoff 
meeting on December 18, 2020. WWE and TCWCD agreed on the period of record for 
assessing existing conditions and creating a list of tasks to perform before the next check-
in meeting.  
 

 WWE began reviewing the information provided by TCWCD.  WWE attended a check-in 
meeting with TCWCD on January 21, 2021, to clarify the data provided.  
 

 WWE reviewed the supply and distribution system, water rights information and prepared 
summary tables. Organized and outlined the WEP Report.  
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Task 2: Profile of Water Demands and Historical Demand Management  

 WWE reviewed water use and water production data. WWE created draft tables, figures, 
and the supply system and service area map.   
 

 WWE held a check-in meeting with TCWCD on February 4, 2021, to review draft tables. 
WWE corresponded with TCWCD on the progress of the Water Efficiency Plan (WEP).   
 

 WWE created water usage figures, started to compile. WWE began writing the WEP with 
compiled data and information provided and is currently halfway through the WEP draft. 

WWE is currently on schedule with this project and does not foresee a need for revisions to the 
scope of work and schedule timelines at this point.  

Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns.   

Very truly yours, 
  
WRIGHT WATER ENGINEERS, INC. 
 

 By___ 
       ______________________________  
        Peter Foster, P.E., Vice President  
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